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Muire Gan Smál  

Primary School 

 

We would like to wish all our pupils and their 

families a peaceful and joyful Christmas. 

From the staff and Board of Management of Scoil Mhuire 

gan Smál. 

The theme for the month of  
November in Muire gan Smál 

was  

November– We Remember 

  Those who wished to do so 
wrote the name or drew a 
picture of their loved one 

and hung it on the  
Rememberance Tree. 

 

Christmas Performances 

Wednesday 7th December 
Ms Mellett's Junior Infants: 11:00 am 
Ms McGreal's Junior + Senior Infants: 12:00 noon 
Ms Lynn's Senior Infants: 1:pm 
  
Tuesday 13th December 
Ms Tuohy's 1st Class: 11:00 am 
Mrs Cosgrove's 2nd Class: 12:00 noon 
Ms McManus's 3rd Class: 1:30pm 
  
Friday 16th December 
Ms Curran's 4th Class: 10am 
Ms Prendergast's 5th Class: 11:30am 
Ms Murphy/Ms Galvin 6th Class: 1:00pm 
 

 
 

 

November 2022 

 



 

What’s been happening... 

 

 

 

 

A huge Thank You to all who prepared and packed treats for 

children in other countries as part of Team Hope’s Christmas Shoebox 

Appeal. We hope the gifts bring great joy. 

5th Class are continuing with their preparations for the Vex Robotics 

Competition on Jan. 13th. 

They have completed the building of the robot and the coding  

necessary for its operation.  

5th Class 

Vex Robotics  

Competition 



 

 

Batty about Bats! 

6th Class travelled to the town library for a talk on Bats. 

They learned about their habitats, diet, different species as well as 

having many myths about bats dispelled. 

 

Credit Union Art Competition Winners 

Well done to all those who took part in the Credit Union Art Competition 

2022. Congratulations to our talented winners! 



 

 

 

 

4th , 5th and 6th Classes took part in a SEAI workshop with Rob from Green 

Schools Energy.  

They learned how to power a LED light with a lemon, the transfer of energy, 

how to create an explosion using gas energy and how some energy can be lost 

through vibration. 



Sensory Room  Stage 2 

We have now completed Stage 2 of our Sensory Room- the painting. We followed 

the advice of the OT from Sensational Kids and painted three walls a calming 

blue. The fourth wall is an off-white so that we can project colour onto it. 

If anyone knows of any business that would be willing to sponsor some  

equipment to this very worthwhile cause we would be most grateful. 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS REMINDER 

Closing: All children finish at 12:10pm on 

Wednesday 21st December 

Return to School: Thursday 5th January 


